SURVEY LINK EMAIL

Subject Line | Please Share Your Feedback on the NSF SaTC Program Today! \E ‘

-~

Dear <First Name> <Last Name>,
The Secure and Trustworthy Cyberspace (SaTC) program invites you to provide feedback on
your experience submitting grants to our team at The National Science Foundation. SaTC’s
objective is to use your feedback and that of your peers to learn how they can improve the
program’s submission process and provide greater research opportunities for experts in the
cybersecurity space.

The survey should only take less than 10 minutes and can be completed using the link
below.

<Insert Link>

The survey will remain open from April __, 2020 through April _ , 2020.

To ensure confidentiality for your responses, SaTC is partnering with a third party, Savan Group,
to administer the survey and analyze responses. Survey data will be reviewed in aggregate by
NSF and with no identifying demographics (e.g., university name or submission information).
This will ensure all results reviewed by NSF are anonymous, and no results can be traced to an
individual.

Please only complete the survey once, even if you have submitted multiple grants during the
period from 10-1-18 through the present (FY 19 and/or FY20).

If you have any questions regarding the purpose or confidentiality of the survey, please reach out
to <SaTC Team Member>.

Thank you for providing your feedback and giving the SaTC program to review and improve its
submission practices.

Sincerely,
Savan Group

On behalf of
<SaTC Leader>



